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Monday, 13 March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to invite your young person on our next Reward Trip to Whipsnade
Zoo!

Thanks to their exemplary behaviour, superb work ethic and ability to embody the
school values they are fully deserving of this reward opportunity.

After Circle Time on Thursday 23rd March staff and pupils will drive over in
minibuses to Whipsnade Zoo in Dunstable, the largest zoo in the UK, for an exciting
day exploring a world of wildlife. Pupils will enjoy a full day of adventure,
experiencing thousands of amazing animals and learning how, as a ZSL
conservation zoo, Whipsande is protecting their future.

Pupils and staff will arrive back at school in time for the end of the day and regular
taxi or parent pick-up. We hope our pupils look forward to a brilliant reward trip and,
as always, represent the school well in public.

More details on the venue can be found here: https://www.whipsnadezoo.org/

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Callum at
callum@thegreenroomschool.com or call the office at 01753 866711.

Regards,

Callum Flanagan
Head of School
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